Freedom of Information - Humberside Fire and Rescue Service 
2025/26 047 The Old East Hull Fire Station
 
The request is:
I wish to know who / which company is the new Proprietor of the old East Hull Fire Station

The response is:
 I can confirm that Humberside Fire and Rescue Service hold this information. 
The old East Hull Fire Station has been bought by Smartway Property Management Ltd. 


If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. A request for an internal review should be made within 40 working days of the date of this email. If you are not happy with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply direct to the Information Commissioner at www.ico.org.uk/foicomplaints. The postal address is: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF.

